
Welcome Visitors! 
We are honored that you have chosen to spend this time with us. We pray that your time with us will 
be uplifting and encouraging to you.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask and we 
will be happy to visit with you. We pray that you can return to be with us again soon. 

Oak Hill Church of Christ 
1500 Martha Berry Blvd.  

Rome, GA  30165 
(706) 291-0351 

Email: oakhillcoc@bellsouth.net 
Website: www.oak-hilll.org 

 

 
SERVICE TIMES                                                                                                                                                                                           

Sunday:  Bible Study  9:00 AM 
AM Worship   10:00 AM 

(LIFE Groups meet on1st & 3rd Sundays  
(OH Bldg. meets at 6:00 PM) 

Evening Worship 2nd & 4th Sunday 6 PM  
Hispanic Worship Sunday 6:00 PM 
Wednesday:  Bible Study  7:00 PM 

 

 Michael Farris—Minister 

Email: michaellfarris@yahoo.com 

 Andrew Shelton—Youth/Family  

Email: andrewshelton45@gmail.com 
 

ELDERS 
 

Lonnie Bowman 
Lucian Harris 

Steve Murdock 
Ronnie Turner 

Ron Vick 
 

DEACONS 
 

 Philip Chastain            Johnny Drake                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
TIm Hensley                Joe Herren                                                           

 John Liddle                 Don Smith                      
 Keith Sorrells              Larry Warren            

 December 13, 2015 December 20, 2015 

    Lead Singing AM / PM Brady Drake  Tylon Hudson 

Opening Prayer AM  Michael Ramsey Harold Boyd 

Middle Prayer AM  Ron May Bill Brinkley 

Shepherd’s Prayer  Ron Vick Ronnie Turner 

Opening Prayer PM  Lee Marenic Life Groups 

Closing Prayer PM  Keith Sorrells Life Groups 

Scripture Reading AM  Michael Ramsey Harold Boyd 

Preside on Table  Lonnie Bowman Andrew Shelton 

Serve on Table 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Serve As Alternate 

 Jeff Barnes 
Matt Wallin 

Charlie Franklin 
Maurice Myles 

Ric Napps 
Mark Hilbert 

Matt Vick 
Eleazar Romo 

John Henderson 
Wynn Henderson 

 

David Loftin 
Keith Mickler 
Larry Warren 

Jonathan Mason 
John Liddle 

David Helton 
Cody Folsom 
Bill Brinkley 
Marvin Seritt 

Cody Throneberry 
 

Nursery Ted Goss  Ted Goss 

Shepherd’s Receiving  Ronnie Turner / Ron Vick Ronnie Turner / Ron Vick 

Greeters (Foyer)  Larry & Lucille Lindsey Tim & Carolyn Hensley 

Greeters  (Handouts)  Larry & Pam Warren Michael & Charlene Ramsey 

Welcome Center   Peggy Boyd Maureen Napps 

Open/Close Building  Tim Hensley Joe Herren 

Communion Trays  Deborah Piper / Tiffany James Angie Vick / Rachel Vick 

PowerPoint  Joe Henderson Matt Vick 

Security  Chad Pierce / Lamar McWhorter Cody Throneberry / Larry Jones 

Nursery AM Susan Stovall / Ashlei Wallin Emily Burkhalter / Julie Folsom 

Children’s Bible Hour                   
2 yr olds–5th grade 

 Karla Conetta / Peri Jones Carolyn Brinkley / Phoebe Cornett 

JAM Junction Tour Guides Jerry Boatner / Jeff Barnes Jerry Boatner / Jeff Barnes 

 

Facebook.com @oakhillcoc 

FOR THE RECORD 

Sunday, December 6, 2015 Baptisms ........................................................... 22 

Attendance—Sunday School……………………109 Goal .................................................................. 28 

AM Worship……………………..204 New Members .................................................. 27 

PM Worship……………………..NA Contribution ......................................... $6,411.03 

Wed. Bible Study ........... ............N/A Building Fund .................................. $111,426.09 

Volume 1      Issue 47  December 13, 2015 



Caroline Root had an ultrasound 
last week that revealed a spot on the 
baby’s lung. She is scheduled for a  

ultrasound on Dec. 17th. Please pray 
for Catherine, Kevin, and grandmother 

to be, Lola Bowman, as they wait for 
further results. 

 
Darion Guice, on the arrival of   

her and Jonathan’s new baby boy. 
 

Donna Hinnant, will begin chemo 
treatments. 

 
Debbie Brasell, Clara Breesawitz 

daughter, vision problems. 
 

Roger Cothran, Lola Bowman’s 
niece’s husband, is doing better and 
may transfer to a Rehab next week.  

     
Carolyn Brinkley, waiting on  

test results. 
 

Tim Staton, recovering at home from 
hospital stay. 

 
JoAnn Helton, will be having knee 
replacement surgery on Monday at  

RRMC.  
 

Gale Goss, diagnosed with            
Pneumonia. 

UPCOMING Events 
 

Today-Golden Living Devo   2 PM 

Today-Elders Meeting           4 PM 

Today-OHYG-Christmas Caroling 

Dec.15th-Tues. Bible Class 10AM 

Dec.17th-Men’s Bible Class– 8AM 

Dec.18th– Church Christmas  

                  Dinner-Palladium 

            Time: 5:30-8:30 PM  

Dec. 20th-OHYG-Christmas Party 

              @ the Hensley’s 

Dec.24-25-Office Closed 

Dec.30th-Family Ties New Year’s 

Fellowship after Wed. service 

Dec. 31-Jan-1-Office Closed 

Jan. 3rd— “+1” 

Birthdays 

Stephanie Spoon         13th 
Vicki Seritt                    13th 

 

Anniversaries 

                    None 

Do You Know 

Your bible? 

 

“Do not store up for 
yourselves treasures on 
earth, where moths and 

vermin destroy, and 
where thieves break in 
and steal.  Matt. 6:19 

NIV 

 

 

 

     

 

Great News! 
Damon Riley was baptized into 

Christ on December 6th.God 

bless you on your new walk  

in Christ. 

Damon’s address: 

103 Klassing St. 

Rome, Ga.  30161 

Dear Oak Hill Family, 
Thank you for all that you 
have done for us in the last 

month while we’ve gone 
through Bill’s surgeries. 

We appreciate your sitting 
with me on the days of 
surgery, as well as your 

words of encouragement, 
the food, but most of all 

your prayers. You mean so 
much to us! 

Love, 
 Carolyn Brinkley 

 
 

Thank you for all the 
cards, visits, phone calls, 
and especially the prayers 
during my recent health 

crisis. 
Bill Brinkley 

 
 

Dear Oak Hill Family, 
Thank you so much for the 

CARE package! 
The snacks and verses of 
encouragement will be 

extremely useful during 
the next few weeks of  fi-
nals. I am so thankful to 
have such a loving and 

uplifting church to come 
home to! 

Beth Cagle 
 

God is so good!!!! 

Blessed To Be A Blessing 

 

Our main Oak Hill Family Outreach Project for Christmas 
this year is Rainbow Omega. The hope for Rainbow 

Omega is to provide adults with developmental disabilities   
a safe home where they are respected and nurtured in a 

Christian environment. Currently Rainbow Omega has 82 
residents. Our goal is to provide gift cards for the residents 

to enjoy a day of shopping and holiday merriment. The staff 
at Rainbow will take the residents to Wal-mart and let them 

purchase a gift(s) for themselves. The office staff will be    
going to Rainbow on December 17th to have lunch and     

provide refreshments. Deadline for contributions is                
December 16th. Please give your donation to Peri Jones, 

Carolyn Hensley or Glenda Liddle. Thank you Oak Hill 
family for sharing your blessings with others. 

 Recovering American Soldier:   

      C.O. Walter Reed 
      Army Medical Center 
     6900 Georgia Avenue NW 
     Washington D.C. 20307-5001 
 
 Blanket & Coat Drive—Family Room-Deadline today 
 
 Family Ties—Anonymous—see Sally McWhorter or      

Charlene Turner– Deadline December 20th 
 
 Ladies Ministry-Think about what simple gift you could 

give….it doesn’t have to be something you buy...you could 
make something ...you could write a letter or  a card...or   
simply spend time with someone — that just might be the                
best gift of all.  

+1  SUNDAY 

Something is coming 

soon….check your mailbox 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you!   

Our Food Pantry is well 
stocked. The Thanksgiving 
Drive will take care of us 

through the holidays and we 
appreciate all the food provided 

to help reach those in our         
community who are hungry. 

(James 2:14-18) 
                               The Elders 

Card Shower 

Roger Cothran 
659 Orchard Hill Rd. 

Summerville, Ga.  30747 

 Congratulations! 

Landon Wells and Amanda  Bramlett 
are the  proud parents of a baby girl, 
Mary Jane Rose Wells. She was born 

on Dec. 8th and weighs 
6lbs. 8 oz. and is  

18 inches long. Proud  
grandparent’s are  

Marvin & Vicki Seritt. 


